

Outreach Committee Notes:

Roll Call:

Paul - Chair

Gabe - Secretary

Kip

Bob L - Treasurer

Next meeting will take place Monday at 8:00pm March 5th on the Zoom Line. Please support NA outreach in Alaska.

Bob L asks whether this committee will fall under regional PI. We can either become a subcommittee of region or of regional PI. Gabe says that last committee we agreed to first attempt to become a subcommittee of Region.

Paul has created a spreadsheet that committee members can start to jointly fill in. This spreadsheet will include the needs of different towns and geographical regions of Alaska.

Bob L brings up the idea of PSAs that could be aired throughout Alaska. Kip says that she is interested in creating PSAs.

Bob L asks how people in the bush receive their information. There is definitely radio, but what else?

Paul H says that we must talk to people like Frank and Tony, etc. Trying to get them to meet so we can figure out a budget plan.

Bob suggests an initial budget around \$1350/year to start with to cover this zoom account.

With this zoom line every single night there could be a meeting at 7:00pm.

Paul says that the money is likely going to come through region and our budget proposal to other regions (who voiced support at the WSZF).

Email List:

heflingp@gmail.com,

frank_379@yahoo.com,

tony@tonysenterprises.com,

nofire1@gmail.com,
adamhp@gci.net,
bwparkhurst@hotmail.com,
brandt.niviaaluk@gmail.com,
kevininktn@yahoo.com,
shannondeike@hotmail.com,
basicdave907@gmail.com,
apple4teacher2day@yahoo.com,
doug_poage@yahoo.com,
lapoage@yahoo.com,
samurphy@mcns1.com
sarajaynepeter@gmail.com